
NAMAO SCHOOL COUNCIL NOMINATION FORM – 2025/2026 

SELF-NOMINATION                           

I would like to join Namao School Council as an elected member.  I understand that an 
elected position requires more involvement and responsibilities than a general member 
does.  I understand that this role involves attending monthly School Council meetings, 
COSC meetings, and various other meetings and activities as may be required. 

NAME:       

PHONE:       

EMAIL:       

 I am interested in serving in one of the following School Council roles (please circle): 

 CHAIR VICE CHAIR  SECRETARY  

 

I am the parent/guardian of       (student name) who 
is currently registered in grade    at Namao School. 

 

NOMINATION OF ANOTHER CANDIDATE                

Nominator’s Name:      

Nominee’s Name:      

Nominee’s phone:      

Nominee’s Email:      

Suggested School Council roles for the nominee (please circle): 

 CHAIR VICE CHAIR  SECRETARY  

 

The nominee is the parent/guardian of       (student 
name), who is currently registered in grade    at Namao School. 

 

Please complete and return this form to the school office by Wednesday, May 7, 
2025 

*Please note that you must be in attendance at the AGM to accept a nomination of 
Chair, Vice Chair or Secretary. 

 



                               

NAMAO SCHOOL COUNCIL – ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

Please be advised that the Namao School Council AGM will be held on May 12, 2025 at 
6pm in the Namao School library. Regular Namao School Council meeting to follow. 

 

All school community members are welcome to attend. 

Nominations for position should be submitted to the Namao School front office no later 
than May 7, 2025.      

An updated Namao School Operating Procedures will be signed at the AGM.  A draft 
copy has been attached to this email.  Should you have any questions or concerns 
regarding this draft, please contact Namao School Council Chair, Jaclyn Miller at 
andersonjd77@hotmail.com.                                                                         

 

There will be no virtual attendance available for this meeting.  No proxy votes or virtual 
voting shall be accepted.  All attendee’s must be physically present in order to vote.      

 


